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12th May 2022 
 
Dear Families, 
 
World Neurofibromatosis Awareness Day – Non-School Uniform 17th May 
 
May is NF Awareness Month, and 17th May is designated World Neurofibromatosis 
Awareness Day. 
 
Year Two children will be learning about NF1 and raising money for the Childhood 
Tumour Trust; a small charity set up to support children, young people and their 
families affected by Neurofibromatosis Type 1 (NF1). 
 
On 17th May, we invite Year Two children to wear non-school uniform. The 

children will need to wear something blue and/or green – the NF colours! A £1 

donation would be greatly appreciated for this. 

 
You can find more information about NF1 at https://www.ctf.org/understanding-nf/nf1 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr Turner and Mrs Fassam 
Year Two Teachers 
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